
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 06 May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Reminder to all Year 6 parents that it is SATs week next week and we 
are running a breakfast club  which all Year 6 pupils are expected to 
turn up to at 8am. There is no charge and breakfast is provided for all. 
It is a time to get into school on time and be calm with peers in order to 
be in the best frame of mind for their SATs. 

We are back to week one on 

our summer menu—Monday 

is the vegetarian day for next 

week with macaroni cheese or 

vegan chilli.  

Menu may be subject to 

change at short notice due to 

stock and delivery issues. 

We have already received some RSVPs for our Jubilee 
Afternoon Tea.  A flyer went back with every child but if 
you cannot find yours we have spares in the office. 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Erin is the year 6 star learner. 
She has worked incredibly hard 
both in group work and in 
class. She has persevered with 
all tasks set and been keen to 
understand a variety of 
methods to calculate. 

Year 1 star learner is Mia 

who has been working so 

hard and demonstrating 

good listening it has really 

reflected in her learning. 

She has produced some 

amazing pieces of work. 

Freddie is star learner 
this week for his 
stickability and hard 
work in practicing and 
improving his 
handwriting. Well done, 
Freddie! Practice makes 
perfect. 

Nellie is our Star Learner 

for excellent 

perseverance with 

cursive handwriting and 

confident Maths work 

this week. Well done 

Nellie!  

Star Learner is Rosie 

for settling in so well 

into Year 5 and 

making a positive 

contribution to the 

class. 

Imogen is Star Learner 

for always having a 

good attitude to 

learning.  This week she 

has produced some 

excellent writing.  Keep 

up the good work 

Imogen 

Archie is our Star Learner  
for his amazing learning 
and dealing with 
playground issues in a 
very grown up way.   
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ books 

in the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING PERSON 

OF THE WEEK for 9th May 

is:  

Billie Jean King 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

Billie Jean was born in 

California and loved all kinds 

of sport. Her favourite sport 

was baseball and dreamt of 

being a professional but she 

was the only girl playing so 

tried many sports until she 

discovered tennis and both 

boys and girls played. Billie 

took free lessons from 

professional Clyde Walker 

and at 15 won her first 

championship.  
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